To whom it may concern:

| am opposed to any redistricting Torrey Hills from Carmel Valley.

1.

We have been paying huge property tax bill and Mello Roos for Del Mar and San
Dieguito school districts as well as maintaining Torrey Hills and Carmel Valley
community.

We share the same zip code and interests with Carmel Valley, not Mira Mesa.

Mira Mesa residents do not pay such a high property tax bill as we do in Torrey Hills.
They do not pay Mello Roos at all.

Torrey Hills residents are 3 times closer to Carmel Valley high schools than Mira
Mesa high school. Redistricting Torrey Hills from Carmel Valley to Mira Mesa do NOT
make any sense.

Why would you want to carve Torrey Hills out of Carmel Valley and try to add Torrey
Highlands into Carmel Valley?

Mira Mesa is already crowded and the population will increase a lot more due to the
3Roots project of more than 1800 home units under construction as well as the
ongoing home construction near freeway 15. If the proposal is to redistribute the
population, it does NOT make any sense at all.

Carving Torrey Hills from Carmel Valley will negatively affect lots of Torrey Hills
families with school age children.

Please do not separate Torrey Hills from Carmel Valley. Thank you for your consideration.

Very Respectfully,
Phuong Hoang



